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Revised Notice of Hearing 
 
 Please take notice that pursuant to the authority vested in the State of Vermont, Board 
of Medical Practice by Chapter 23 of Title 26, V.S.A. and Chapter 25 of Title 3, V.S.A., a 
hearing will be held before the Vermont Board of Medical Practice, Vermont Department of 
Health, 280 State Drive, Waterbury, Vermont, at 9:00 a.m., beginning on December 15, 2025, 
at the Waterbury State Office Complex, and shall continue on successive days until complete. 
The hearing shall be held to consider whether the Vermont Board of Medical Practice should 
take disciplinary action against Tania Sakaria, MD, for alleged violations of 26 V.S.A. § 
1354(a)(4), (a)(10), (a)(27), (b)(1), & (b)(2). The proceeding shall be conducted pursuant to the 
authority of and in accordance with the provisions of Chapter 23 of Title 26, V.S.A., Chapter 25 
of Title 3 V.S.A., and the Board Rule. The alleged violations were previously set forth in the 
Specification of Charges. 
 
 The Respondent has filed a response to the charges. The Respondent shall have the 
opportunity to appear personally, to have counsel present, to cross-examine witnesses 
testifying against them, and to present witnesses, evidence, and arguments on their behalf. 
They also have the right to inspect and copy information as set forth in 26 V.S.A. §§ 1371, 
1372, to examine such documentary evidence as may be produced against them, and to 
request to depose witnesses by motion to the Board or hearing officer as provided by 26 
V.S.A. § 1371(c). A record of the proceeding will be kept. 
 
 All correspondence and documents pertaining to this matter should be filed with the 
Vermont Board of Medical Practice by mail to:  Vermont Board of Medical Practice, 280 State 
Drive, Waterbury, Vermont 05671-8320, and by email to the Docket Clerk at: 
ahs.vdhmedicalboard@vermont.gov. 
 
 
Date: September 15, 2025    STATE OF VERMONT   
       BOARD OF MEDICAL PRACTICE 
 
 
 
      by:  
       David K. Herlihy, Executive Director 
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